
Good afternoon, 

The Higher Education Opportunity Act of 2008 (HEOA) requires that colleges and universities publish certain 
information on their website for all potential and enrolled students and employees. The information provided in 
the following link lists facts, figures and policy outcomes at Clackamas Community College (CCC) that are 
required by law to be posted for access by our many constituents and consumers. 

We are committed to assisting all members of the CCC community in providing for their own safety and 
security. Each year, the college updates its security report, which discloses the procedures, practices and 
programs CCC uses to keep students and employees safe and its facilities secure. The 2021 Annual Security 
Report is available on the CCC website at https://www.clackamas.edu/campus-life/college-safety.  

Information in the report includes: 

• Procedures for reporting crimes and emergencies 
• Alcohol and other drug use policies 
• Student conduct and disciplinary policy 
• Sexual and gender-based misconduct policy 
• Student conduct system 
• Crime statistics for CCC's three campuses 

All members of the college community are required to notify College Safety of any situation or incident on our 
campuses that involves a significant emergency or dangerous situation that may involve an immediate or 
ongoing threat to the health and safety of students and/or employees on campus. 

For more information on student rights and responsibilities such as the college's drug/alcohol policy, visit 
http://www.clackamas.edu/about-us/accreditation- and-policies/student-rights 

It is our intention to keep you adequately informed about our college community with regard to enrollment and 
graduation, safety and other important issues. 

Additionally, CCC is dedicated to establishing and maintaining a safe and inclusive campus and promotes an 
environment of sexual respect, safety and well-being. For more information, click 
here: http://www.clackamas.edu/about-us/accreditation-and-policies/title-ix -and-sexual-respect. 

Information regarding registered sex offenders in Oregon is available from the Oregon State Police 
headquarters, located in Salem. The agency may be contacted by email at ask.osp@state.us or by phone at 
503-378-3725, ext. 44429. The Office of the Attorney General for the state of Oregon also maintains a website 
with the Oregon State Sex Offender Registry, available at sexoffenders.oregon.gov. 

If you would like to receive the 2021 Annual Security Report, you can request a copy be mailed to you by 
contacting the Director of College Safety at 503-594-1698. 

Lori Hall 
Executive Director of College Relations and Marketing 
504-594-3162 
Lori.hall@clackamas.edu  
 

https://www.clackamas.edu/campus-life/college-safety
http://www.clackamas.edu/about-us/accreditation-%20and-policies/student-rights
http://www.clackamas.edu/about-us/accreditation-and-policies/title-ix-and-sexual-respect
mailto:ask.osp@state.us
http://sexoffenders.oregon.gov/
mailto:Lori.hall@clackamas.edu

